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Our Case Number: ABP-317742-23

Planning Authority Reference Number: 4 An
| Bord
/ _.. Pleanila
Mary Foran
Raheen Park
Bray
Co. Wicklow

Date: 10 October 2023

Re: BusConnects Bray to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme
Bray to Dublin City Centre.

Dear Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your observation or submission in relation to the case mentioned
above and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this letter as a
receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the Local Authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

For further information on this case please access our website at www.pleanala.ie and input the 6-digit
case number into the search box. This number is shown on the top of this letter (for example:
303000).

Yours faithfully,

S Gulfield

Sarah Cadlfield
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737287
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Mary Foran,
Raheen Park,

Bray, Co. Wicklow.

2™ October 2023
Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to make an objection to the Bus Corridor planning application by the NTA currently with An
Bord Pleangla. I am employed as a sales assistant in MuMu Boutique, Dargle Centre, Castle Street
Bray. I have been informed that the building of this corridor will result in the loss much of the car
parking area at the centre, I believe that this will most likely lead to a big downturn in trade and may
result in me losing my Job.

I would ask that you please look at the massive effects that this proposal will have on a great number
of people and refuse the application currently lodged. Perhaps an alternative route closer to the coast
with the addition of another bridge over the Dargle would be a better planning proposal.

Yours Sincerely,

ez

Foran.




